
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER 

 

June 2021! 

Our Newsletter is set out to keep you informed and if you would like 

to have anything included in future, please let me know. 

Mel Pavelin (Author)  01277 841242 or smartmelissa@sky.com 

We are working hard to keep you in the loop with everything we are 

doing for your children but if at any point you feel you need to know 

something, please just give us an email/phone call! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We had a very successful fire drill in 

mid-May. 

The children were amazing and the staff were too, getting them out in 
‘super quick’ time! 



SPANISH DAY 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Spanish Day was a real success. 

You will have seen from your Parent Posts all of the amazing things we got up to, with 

special thanks to Laura and Valentina who gave us lots of great ideas to help us learn 

more about this amazing country! 

We tasted some of the traditional cuisine thanks to the staff in the kitchen, learnt some 

traditional Spanish dances, played a little Spanish guitar and so much more! 

 

We look forward to our next one which will be ’South Africa!’ 

Please remember to let us know of any countries we can celebrate and learn about in 

your family!  

 

 

 

Graduation Day & ‘Transition Tea Parties!’ 

15.07.21 @ 11:00 

(More details to follow!) 

 

Healthy Heroes Week (07.06.21) 

 

‘I can…’ Week (14.06.21) 



     CAR PARK 

As you may be aware, the car park has been 

worked on to get rid of the potholes...we are 

now awaiting quotes to get it properly sur-

faced but hope this has rectified some of the problem for the 

moment! 

 

 

 

 

We are well over-due our Ofsted inspection and now that they are 

doing their inspections again, we expect them any day! 

They may want to speak to some parent’s but they will let us 

know on the day. 

An email will be sent to you all when we get the call to say they 

are coming the following day. 

If you have any questions about this, please get in touch! 

 

You may have noticed that we 

have done some work on the 

gates in the garden. 

They are more secure and just 

ask that you ensure they are 

closed and locked behind 

you...just to keep everyone safe! 

Thank you! 



We have to say goodbye to two of our wonderful 

members of staff this month. 

 

Sharon (in the baby room) has finally decided to  

retire on the 30th of this month.  

Lesley Cook (in the 3-5’s) is having to leave due to 

family commitments and is moving to Norfolk to 

look after her elderly mother and father. 

Please make sure you say your goodbye’s but also 

know that they have both said they will be back 

from time to time!! 

We will be celebrating all of the fantastic things 

they have done over the years with the children! 



Our Heroes! 

Tyler will be taking over the Room Lead role in the baby room 

when Sharon leaves. 

Congratulations Tyler! 

We have invested in some different    

cultural books with the languages that 

some of our families speak...let us know 

if there are more we could get!! 



Thank you for reading, we hope 

you have found this useful. 

There will be more throughout the 

year but please remember to let 

us know if there is anything you 

would like added to our next   

edition! 

Thank you also for your continued 

support, it is appreciated more than 

you know! 

Our next topic is ‘Pirates!’ 

This starts on the 21st of this 

month. 

 

We would like to invite you to 

have a say in what you think 

your child would enjoy      

learning about to do with this 

topic! 

 

Please drop your child’s key 

person a memo on Tapestry 

and we will ensure that this 

gets added to our planning! 


